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Comments: Bolts should not require MRAs, they are an insanely burdensome bureaucratic hurdle. 

 

I would like to see the USFS continue to allow bolting and/or the installation of fixed hardware as seen fit by the

individual climbers establishing a route. 

 

However I personally despise excessive bolting in wilderness and I think that when the USFS determines an area

to be excessively bolted it should obviously retain the ability to put hyper-local temporary moratoriums on bolting

and/or issue bans on those who violate these moratoriums or continually install excessive amounts of fixed

hardware. These bans would need to be subject to public review


